
ENMAX NO. 34 SUBSTATION
PROPOSED SUBSTATION UPGRADES

PROJECT OVERVIEW

ENMAX Power Corporation (ENMAX) is proposing to replace two existing oil filled power transformers totaling 38.3 MVA with one  
50 MVA unit at ENMAX No. 34 Substation located at 3710 – 32 Avenue NW. The current standard for new transformers in the  
ENMAX system is 50 MVA, and this upgrade is required to ensure the continuous delivery of safe, reliable power. 

All work will occur within the present substation perimeter or area. ENMAX will submit an application to the Alberta Utilities 
Commission in August 2018 and pending approval, will commence work in June 2019 with completion in October 2019.

PROPOSED SCHEDULE 
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SAFETY AND RELIABILITY

For more than 100 years, ENMAX has delivered safe and reliable electricity in Calgary. Moving electricity from the point where it 
is generated to our customers’ homes and businesses is split into two areas: transmission and distribution

AUGUST  2018 Initial Stakeholder Engagement

AUGUST/SEPTEMBER  2018 ENMAX submits Application to the AUC

JUNE 2019 Construction begins

OCTOBER 2019 In-service date

AUGUST 2018 - OCTOBER 2019 Ongoing Stakeholder Engagement
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ABOUT ENMAX CORPORATION

ENMAX, through its subsidiaries, makes, moves and sells electricity 
to residential, small business and large commercial customers and 
is headquartered in Calgary, Alberta, with offices in Edmonton. 

ENMAX Power Corporation owns and operates transmission and 
distribution infrastructure in Calgary and ENMAX Energy Corporation owns  
diverse electricity generation facilities throughout the province. 
Since 2007, ENMAX has been named one of Alberta’s Top Employers.  
ENMAX Energy is currently the retailer of choice for both The City of 
Calgary and The City of Edmonton.

COMMITMENT TO COMMUNITY

ENMAX is committed to being a responsible corporate neighbour 
in the community. This commitment includes providing timely 
and meaningful engagement with stakeholders about this project.

We have developed a comprehensive public involvement program to 
provide opportunities for area residents, occupants and landowners 
to be informed about this proposal and to engage with ENMAX 
in dialogue from the planning phase through to construction. 

MORE INFORMATION

Your input is very valuable to us. We will work with 
you to ensure you get answers to your questions 
and your concerns are understood. For more 
information about the proposed project, please 
contact:

ENMAX POWER CORPORATION

Phone: (403) 514-1471

E-mail: stakeholderrelations@enmax.com

Website: enmax.com/transmissionprojects

For more information about the need for this 
project, please contact:

ALBERTA UTILITIES COMMISSION (AUC) 

Phone: (780) 427-4903

Dial 310-0000 prior to the 10 digit numbers 
for toll-free access anywhere in Alberta 

Email:  consumer-relations@auc.ab.ca

Website: auc.ab.ca
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